
Captain’s Report

Hello Everyone,

This is, Lani and Patrick. We are both so excited and proud to be the new 2023 Rous PS School 
Captains. We look forward to being your leaders for the year.

This week our PBL focus is STAYING SAFE IN OUR PLAYGROUND. That means staying inbounds 
and if you have any issues in the playground you TELL THEM TO STOP, WALK AWAY and FIND A 
TEACHER. 

This week we had our zone swimming carnival at Alstonville pool. Congratulations to Jess T who 
made it in the 50m backstroke and 50m freestyle.

Thank you to the families that came to the Kindergarten Tree planting afternoon, the kindy's did a 
great job planting their tree.

The SRC have been busy this week working hard, planning for the Easter Fete. It’s going to be a 
great day!!
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Welcome BBQ and Kindergarten Tree Planting

A big thank you to all the families that braved the wet weather and came along to our Rous PS 
Welcome BBQ and Tree Planting on Friday. 



Rous PS Award Winners

Upcoming events
TERM 1
Wed 15 Mar – Tue 21 
Mar

NAPLAN  (Years 3 and 5)
Wed 15 - Writing
Thur 16 – Reading
Mon 20 – Language Conventions
Tue 21 – Numeracy

Tue 4 Apr Anzac Assembly

Thu 6 Thu Easter Fete

Bronze Silver Gold

Rarvi
Charlotte G

Rylan
Max

Ben H
Olive

Winnie
Freya

Roman
Will W
Paloma
Nirvana

Miles
Maddie G
Gemma

Tilly
Levi V
Arwin
Billy P
Paige
Liam

Connor
Ethan
Kaide

William H
Ethan
Kaide

Charlotte H



Premier’s Reading Challenge 

Welcome to the NSW Premier's Reading Challenge
The Challenge aims to encourage a love of reading for leisure and pleasure in students, and to 
enable them to experience quality literature. It is not a competition but a challenge to each student 
to read, to read more and to read more widely. The Premier's Reading Challenge (PRC) is open to 
all NSW students in Kindergarten to Year 10, in government, independent, Catholic and home 
schools. If you need help using the website and the answer cannot be found on the PRC 
Support site, please contact us at prc@det.nsw.edu.au

2023 Challenge dates
Students can include any books read from the end of the 2022 challenge on their 2023 reading 
record. Key dates for the 2023 challenge are:
27 February 2023 - challenge opens for student entries
Friday 18 August 2023 - challenge closes for student entries
Friday 1 September 2023 - final date for coordinator validations of completed reading records.

Scripture

Scripture began last Friday and will continue to run on Friday
morning at 9:30am for half an hour sessions. If you would like
your child to participate in scripture this year and have not
returned your permission slip. Please contact the office to
arrange this.

Rous Rotakids

During assembly last Friday, the elected student leaders within Rous
RotaKids were inducted into their roles and responsibilities for 2023.
Mrs Jenkins, and all the Rous Public School staff, are very pleased
with these incoming executive members.

President:- Ben Towner
Vice-President: Lloydy Collins
Secretary: Molly Macfarlane
Assistant Secretary: Sophie Powell
Treasurer: Lydia Kelsall
Assistant Treasurer: Rowan Ison.

Rous RotaKids is surely in capable, enthusiastic and responsible
leadership this year --- just watch this space

https://prcsupport.freshdesk.com/support/home
mailto:prc@det.nsw.edu.au


Canteen Roster – Term 1

WEEK DATE HELPER 1 HELPER 2

7 Fri 10 Mar Tasha Katie

8 Fri 17 Mar Katie Abbi

9 Fri 24 Mar Zoe Abbi

10 Fri 31 Mar Tasha Julia

11 Thu 6 Apr Maz Kirby

P & C News

P&C Meeting

The next P&C meeting will be the AGM. The meeting will commence at 6pm on Tuesday, 14 March
2023 at Rous Public School. All welcome

Sport News

Northern Rivers Swimming Carnival 

Congratulations to those students that attended the
Northern Rivers PSSA Swimming Carnival on Wednesday.
All Rous PS students gave it their all!

A huge congratulations to Jessica Towner who has
qualified for Regional Swimming in 50m freestyle(3rd) and
50m backstroke(3rd)! What an awesome effort!!



From Our Community

Great night of entertainment and 
food!

This months Featured Artist
Levi Maxwell

Also performing: Erica and Ben, Mim OGrady, 
Veronica Lovejoy, Simon Chate, Liora Claff, 
Rainer Eichorn, 5th Sunday and Josie Myers

Doors will open at 6.00pm for….
$20 delicious dinner including Lentil curry/ 

Moroccan chicken curry/Rice and 
Accoutrements and cake and coffee/ tea/ chai

OR… $5 for coffee/ tea/ cakes etc

$5 entry with performers kicking off at 7pm
ALL $$$ raised go to the Sierra Learners

For more info and line up go to
www.rousunplugged.com

http://www.rousunplugged.com/






An invitation to Grandcarers

If you are a Grandcarer who looks after your grandchildren fulltime, DAISI Services is here to 
support you in your important role of helping your grandchild or grandchildren reach their 
potential. 

The Grandcarer Project, an established group, is ready to welcome you.  
Frequency: The first Monday of every month.  
The dates are: 6/3/23, 3/4/23, 1/5/23, 5/6/23, 7/8/23, 4/9/23, 6/11/23
Time: 11.30 am – 1:00 p.m., with lunch provided
Venue: Ballina Masonic Hall,56 Cherry St, Ballina

Please contact Sue Hetherington on 0491 065 906 for more information.
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